## 10th January 2020

## Dear Parents/Guardians



At the start of a new year, we wanted to let you know of a few changes we're making to the way Ignite runs.

Over the past few months we've been so pleased to welcome many new faces to the group and we love having them all along. Having lots of new people has brought some new challenges with behaviour, particularly when we come to the time when we think about Jesus and why he's such good news for the world today.

Because of that we've decided to make a few small changes.

Ignite will still begin and 7:30pm with the usual mix of games and fun for an hour. At 8:30, however, we will give people the opportunity to leave if they do not want to stay and look at the bible. We completely understand that some don't want to, and their behaviour during this time can often mean than those who do don't get the chance to.

For those who don't want to stay, it means they will be leaving Ignite at 8:30pm rather than 9pm and so we'd expect them to be home early. If you've not given the permission to walk home and they don't want to stay, this will be the time for you to collect them.

We hope that this will help everyone to have the best possible time.

If you'd like to know more, please feel free to call me on 01709 589 674.

Tom Brown

On behalf of Lydia, Wendy, Simon and Sally (the Ignite Team) *Ignite is run by St Thomas' Church, see <u>kilnhust-st-thomas.org.uk/ignite</u>*